
 

NOTICE OF 

UPCOMING PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

   
 
 

 
You’re invited to tell us what you think! 

 
The Town of Georgina is in the process of preparing an update to its Official Plan. An 

Official Plan is a long range planning policy document that manages land use, growth 

and development.  A component of this project involves the review of the existing 

Hamlet policies and their boundaries.  This Open House will be focussing on the 

Hamlets of Virginia, Baldwin and Belhaven.   

You are invited to participate by attending the Open House to be held: 

Monday, January 27, 2014 
7:00-9:00 PM 

Egypt Community Hall 
6756 Smith Blvd, Egypt 

 
The Open House will enable participants to obtain information on the Official Plan 
Review process and to provide input on the Hamlets of Virginia, Baldwin and Belhaven.  
The Open House will begin with a brief presentation followed by a question and answer 
period.  Participants will then be organized into smaller groups to discuss specific 
matters related to the three hamlets with staff and the consultants. 
 
For further information or to be on our email or mailing list, please contact: 
 
Jim Dyment, Project Manager, MHBC Planning 
jdyment@mhbcplan.com 
 
Andrea Furniss, Senior Planner – Policy, Town of Georgina 
afurniss@georgina.ca 
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